
Astral Drive Elementary School

SAC Meeting Minutes

February 25, 2025

Attendance: Gail Stevens, Latoya Monminie, Heather Hines, Ken MacDonald and Tanya MacNeil

Absent: Jennifer Moriarty, Justin Sheppard, Karen McNamara and Mark Smith

Grade 6 Provincial Assessment Results: All areas (math, reading and writing) increased. Writing is still the area that needs to be targeted more.

Lockdown: The last lockdown drill went well.

Presentations and School Events: Keonte Beals, Centre for African Arts and Dance, Phys. Ed. Dance Festival, Canada 365, Coins for Books Campaign and Spirit Week all happened prior to March Break. Our guests were well received! 

Next School Year: Registration is still ongoing, but numbers are close to being the same. There are some areas that seem to be low. A meeting was held on February 5 for any parents/guardians interested in the Early French Immersion program.

SAC Funds: So far SAC funds have been spent on skipping demonstrations during all Phys. Ed. classes and on a new bike rack. There are still some funds left.

School Lunch Program Survey: We are hoping to see results from the survey soon.

New Playground: The older playground (closest to the dumpsters) is being replaced next school year. 

Next Meeting: The last meeting of the year will be held in the spring.
